
 
 

 
 
 
 
WAGO has launched a new version of our SmartPrinters. 
 
The part numbers that you have purchased previously are no longer available and have been 
replaced by new part numbers. You will not be able to purchase the old parts. 
 
Importantly, this does not mean that the old SmartPrinters have become obsolete overnight, 
they can still carry on being used and any stock that you have can still be sold. 
 
Here are the new part numbers:-  

258-5000 (old starter kit) becomes 258-5107 (new starter kit) 

258-5001 (old basic kit) becomes 258-5108 (new basic kit) 

 

The new version has a couple of new features and is now WAGO branded….and in a few months 
there will be a Marking App available meaning that our printer can be used wireless too. 



 

If you have any questions or need more information, then please let us know. 

 


